
Sayyid Al-Hakeem chairs Al-Hikma National Movement opinion committee’s
periodic meeting

In the periodic meeting of the opinion committee of Al-Hikma National Movement on 4/2/2022,

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulated the attendees on the advent of the blessed month of

Ramadan. H.E. discussed with them the developments of the political scene and its outcomes and

the results of the meetings taking place between political powers as well as the expected

scenarios in light of the stifling political impasse that is taking place in the country.

His Eminence explained the nature of the role of Al-Hikma in bringing the views of all parties

closer, and the need to maintain dialogue to dismantle crises and bring visions closer. H.E.

referred to the results of his last two tours in the provinces of Basra and Diwaniyah and the

people’s desire to form a government capable of achieving the aspirations of the Iraqi people

and providing services and job opportunities, while he also discussed with members of the

Opinion Council The developments of the regional and international political scene and the

extent to which Iraq was affected by these developments, expressing his happiness at the

presence of signs of dismantling the region's crises.


